SCHOOL NEW LETTER

cotherine maailey no

february edition

REMINDERS

Internet safety talk- Thursday 7th March

Message from Ms Sheahan on the final page

JUNIOR SWIMMING (Rooms 1,6,7,8,10)-Wednesday 13th March



SENIOR SWIMMING (Rooms 2,3,4,5,9)-Wednesday 6th & 20th March

School Closures:

6th March ending at 12pm
8th March Due to elections
11th March Due to open day for new students

18th March

22nd March ending at 12pm

25th March- 5th April- Easter Holidays

ROOM 1

Room 1 have been busy learning about fractions and decimals. They have been researching different countries with room 2 and using the iPads to create their projects.
Room 1 have also been learning all about electricity and how to keep ourselves safe when dealing with electricity in our home. We had fun playing with static electricity!
We loved writing our write a books and were so proud to send them off, we hope the other schools enjoy

reading
ours as
much as we
enjoyed
reading
theirs!"



ROOM 2



Room 2 have been busy working on projects this month! We have been learning about China, the culture, climates and geography. We have also been learning all about Chinese New Year! We have been working hard on long division.

Room 2 have been rocking it!!! Boxing has been so much fun, Michael Carruth has been showing us the ropes. Room 2 were working with Room 1 to create a project on a European country, using Google Slides to finish their projects!

ROOM 3

We have been working really hard in Room 3. We sent our books away last week for the Write a Book competition.

We learned about Grace O Malley, the Pirate Queen, and have been constructing an imaginary pirate cove



ROOM 4

What a
week for
room 4,
rugby,
pizza and
an artic
adventure!



















ROOM 5

Room 5 learnt all about lion printing and created their own Lino Printing this month.



ROOM 6

Room 6 made an exciting visit to the Dáil and learnt lots about how our Government works. They met Conor the Education Officer and debated many topics including the current age of voting in Ireland and whether this should be lowered.



ROOM 7

Room 7 had a busy month with a visit to the Dàil, submitting our Write a book, crepe making, and a

visit to
Milanos
to learn
all about
how
pizzas
are
made.









ROOM 8

Room 8 have been working extremely hard on decimals. We also went to a very exciting workshop on circuits, we made our own little robots. We also presented our first assembly. We created posters and models of forms of transport.



ROOM 9

Wow! The weeks are flying in. We have been learning this week about the American, French, and Irish Revolutions. We took a close look at the impact the Easter Rising had on the civilians in Dublin, especially the 40 children who lost their lives. In Maths everyone enjoyed 'Directed Number' and will all know how to calculate their golf scores in the future. We had some fun out-of-school with a trip to the Aviva for rugby, Milanos for pizza and we got educated on 'Internet Safety' with our community Gardí who visited the school. Very packed week in Room 9!

ROOM 10

Students in Room 10 visited our community math volunteers,
Bridgefund Management Teams! We toured their offices, held a board meeting, played table tennis their games room and finished with a delightful pizza party in their gorgeous staff room!



MESSAGE FROM MS. SHEAHAN

Due to ongoing problems with Snapchat, WhatsApp and general communication on student mobile phones outside of school time – we are reviewing our Acceptable Usage Policy and will be in touch with parents about this soon. Ms. Sheahan

INTERNET SAFETY COMPETITION

Congratulations to our winners of the internet safety competition! In juniors, Caesi won first place, Grace 2nd and Oisin 3rd. In senior, Clodagh won first place, Sarah 2nd and Harry and aoife both came 3rd. Well done to all who entered.





